@ GROUNDWATER
TECHNOLOGY, INC.

4057 Port Chicago Highway, Concord, CA 94520 (415) 671-2387

February 1, 1993
Project No. 020501659

Ms. Anne Lunt
Safety-Kleen Corporation
P.O. Box 1429

San Pedrg, CA 90733-1421

RE: Product Recovery Volume-January 1993
Safety-Kleen Facility

400 Market Street

Oakland, California

Dear Ms. Lunt:

FAX: (415) 685-0148

The purpose of this letter is to report the volume of product recovered during the first two weeks of

January 1993 for the site referenced above. The recovery well (RW) and monitoring well MW-9 have

been monitored for product thickness and the product has been removed from the wells by hand bailing

on a weekly basis.

Table 1 (attached) provides a tabulation of product thickness measurements for the two wells and the

approximate product volumes removed from the wells. Please note that the installation of the product

recovery system was initiated on January 15, 1993. On that day, product was not bailed from RW to

allow for startup testing of the product recovery system.

Flease contact me if you have any questions or require additional information, | can be reached in our

Concord office at (510) 671-2387.

Sincerely,
Groundwater Technology, Inc.
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MICHAEL J. WRAY |
Project Manager

Attachments

Offices throughout the U.S., Canada and Overseas



TABLE 1
WEEKLY PRODUCT RECOVERY VOLUME
SAFETY-KLEEN CORPORATION FACILITY
400 MARKET STREET, OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA

RW MW-9
Depth-to Product Approx. Product Depth-to Product Approx. Product
Product Thickness Volume Bailed Product Thickness Volume Bailed
{ft) () (gals) (1) i) __ {gats)
01/05/93 6.58 0.41 5 u 7.47 0.53 <.5
01/15/93 6.12 0.42 0 |I 7.0 0.3 <5

* Note: Productwas not removed from RW to allow for testing of the productrecovery system being installed.
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